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January Sharing Meeting 
Sunday, January 19th 

2:30 to 4:30 
Kenilworth United Church of Christ  

 
Generally, monthly sharing meetings are held at Kenilworth United Church of Christ, 45 Dalton 
Drive, Tonawanda 14223,  from 2:30 - 4.30. Newcomers and anyone interested will be offered the 
option of meeting privately with a PFLAG parent. Our monthly meetings are in the library, which is 
near the parking lot entrance. The facility is handicapped accessible. New Parents Meetings are 

scheduled as needed at a location convenient to those involved. These self-help one-on-one 
sessions are available to those who request a meeting outside of the monthly sharing meeting. 

 

                            PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara 
                                     P.O. Box 617 

Buffalo, NY 14207 
 

716-883-0384 Helpline 

 

info@pflagbuffalo.org 
www.pflagbuffalo.org 

www.facebook.com/pflag.niagara 
 

 
We meet because we have learned that someone very close to us is Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual, or Transgender.  

We try to help one another deal with this information in a positive manner. Although we do not agree at all 
times, we try to be understanding. We offer help to those who seek it, but do not force ourselves on others. We 

strive to maintain anonymity while sharing on a level that is comfortable for all of us 
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May the new year be a good one for you and your 

family. We thank you for staying updated via our 

newsletter, and we thank you for your support this 

past year! We are family!  

              Your PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara Family 

 

 

PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara Board of Directors 

Officers: 

President: Julie Christiano       Secretary: Lisbeth Ball 

Treasurer: David Barrett 

Directors: Sharon Barrett and Kathryn Klopp 

 

 

 

 

PFLAG Buffalo/Niagara, is a non-profit, all volunteer, community-based 

organization, not affiliated with any ethnic, religious, economic, or political 

group.  


